
From: John Dyer [mailto:John.Dyer@labor.ok.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2017  
Subject: UPDATE: ODOL Public Employees Occupational Safety and Health: Announcement of Agency 
new rules 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
Contact:              John Dyer 
Phone:                 (405) 521-6115 
Email:                  john.dyer@labor.ok.gov  
  
Oklahoma Department of Labor’s 
Public Employees Occupational Safety and Health Division 
  
UPDATE: 
  
Due to the high interest in the upcoming meeting, we request that all interested parties RSVP. This will better 
enable ODOL to plan accordingly. In addition, several have express an interest in holding a meeting in Tulsa. 
Please contact john.dyer@labor.ok.gov to RSVP for the Oklahoma City meeting or to express your desire for 
a Tulsa meeting. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Announcement of new rules: 
  
Governor Fallin signed into law new rules affecting Public Sector employers across the State of Oklahoma. 
Effective September 15, 2017, Public Sector employers who violate Oklahoma Department of Labor’s, Oklahoma 
Occupational Health and Safety Standards Act and Administrative Rules, 40 O.S. § 401, et seq., OAC 380:40 face 
potential citations and fines. 
  
§ 380:40-1-16 

(a) Upon determination that the employer has violated a standard, rule or order promulgated pursuant to the 
Act, or of any substantive rule published in this chapter, the PEOSH Inspector shall issue to the employer a 
citation. 

  
380:40-1-24. Fines (NEW) 

(a) In addition to citations issued under OAC 380:40-1-16, the Commissioner of Labor, or his or her 
designee, may issue an administrative fine for any and all violations of the Oklahoma Occupational 
Health and Safety Standards Act. 

  
ODOL will be holding a meeting to discuss the new rules and how they will affect our Public Sector employers. 
Additionally, we would like your feedback on how our current practices have worked and how ODOL can work 
towards partnering with our Public Sector employers to improve safety and health in their workplaces. Your input is 
vital in helping ODOL work towards keeping Oklahoma’s employees safe. Please plan on attending. 
  
Date:                     July 27, 2017 
Time:                    2:00 pm 
Location:             Oklahoma Department of Labor 

3017 North Stiles Ave. 
Oklahoma City, OK 73105 
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